
  

 
 

1. Neighbourhood Policing  
 
            Sector Commander: Insp Chris Martin 

 
      NPT Sgt: Martin Alvis 

  
 Town Centre Team 
 Beat Manager – PC Graham McLaughlin 
 PCSO – Dee Curran 
  

Malmesbury Rural Team 
 Beat Manager – PC Mike Tripp 
 PCSO – Durry Maule 
 
  Ashton Keynes & Minety Team 
 Beat Manager – PC Steve Harvey 
 PCSO Sam Walsh 
 
 

2. NPTs - Current Priorities & Consultation Opportunities: 
 
Up-to-date details about Neighbourhood Policing Teams including team membership, 
current priorities and forthcoming community consultation events can be found on our 
Wiltshire Police Website.  
 
+ Visit our website at: www.wiltshire.police.uk   
 

 

3. Police Authority Representative: Mrs Carole Soden 
   
Please contact via Wiltshire Police Authority Tel. 01380 734022 or 
http://www.wiltshire-pa.gov.uk/feedback.asp  
 

 

4. Performance and Other Local Issues 
 
I am pleased to report the community area of Malmesbury has in general been 
fairly quiet since the last meeting. Of note though are a couple of rural dwelling 
burglaries that occurred a couple of weeks ago. Both burglaries occurred while 
the occupants were out and in one, their car was also stolen. Enquires are 
ongoing and their maybe a possible link to other similar offences in 
neighbouring  Chippenham where out of force criminals are suspected.  
 
Some of you may have noticed that Malmesbury Police now have a Facebook 
page. We have had some impressive hits on the site with over 400 views on 
some articles. We are keen to reach as many people in the Community and 
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feel this is a valuable tool to enable us to do this, alongside our other methods 
such as newsletters, consultations etc. 
 
You would have read in the local press that the appeal of the review for the 
Guild hall will no longer take place, the licensing committee, Wiltshire Police 
and most importantly the complainants’ in the matter have agreed on 
conditions on the premises in line with the Borough Arms. The only edition and 
of enormous benefit is the no under 18 Policy. We will, as we do with every 
other premises in the town, ensure that our licensed premises are run in 
accordance with their licences.  
 
Local Performance 

 
 

Sgt Martin Alvis 
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